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Elaine Bonnon

From: Carolyn Mathews

Sent: 17 September 2012 14:44
To: Steve Opacic

Subject: Colden Common

Dear Steve,

The description of a Colden Common 'triangle' that includes the Brambridge meadows between Church
Lane, Upper Moors and Spring Lane should be removed from the VDS,

since these areas are officially countryside outside of the established Colden Common settlement

boundary and should be very clearly defined as that.

These meadows are of great environmental, historic and aesthetic value and need to be described as such
in the VDS.

Carolyn Mathews
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